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 NOTICE: New Driver Pay Rates in Effect on 
12/19/22 

 
The New York City Taxi and Limousine Commission approved 
changes to its driver pay rules on November 15, 2022, raising the 
minimum rates of pay for drivers working for High-Volume For-
Hire Services (Lyft & Uber). Under these new rules, the minimum 
per-minute rate will increase by 7.42% and the minimum per-mile 
rate will increase by 23.93%. Beginning December 19, 2022, 
High-Volume For-Hire Service drivers must be paid the following 
minimum pay rates:  
 

• For non-WAV trips in the city:  
o $0.567 per minute  
o $1.348 per mile  
 

• For WAV trips in the city:  
o $0.567 per minute  
o $1.748 per mile  

 
Higher minimum driver pay rates are required for trips that start in 
the city but go outside of the city limits. For out-of-town driver pay 
rates, please visit TLC’s website. Drivers may also utilize the 
Driver Pay Calculator on TLC’s website to check how much they 
may be entitled to on a trip under the new pay rates.  
 

If you have questions about the new fare structure, please contact 
the TLC’s Driver Protection Unit, which investigates pay related 
issues, by calling (718) 391-5539 or e-mailing 
driverprotection@tlc.nyc.gov.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Taxi and Limousine Commission  
 
 
 
 
  

https://www.nyc.gov/site/tlc/about/driver-pay-rates.page
https://a156-nauf.nyc.gov/mrequpl/drvvcalc.html
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